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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am pleased to report that we continue to re-start a wide number of enrichment opportunities for pupils 

including PE clubs before school, at lunch time, and after school.  Our infamous history club also re-starts 

this week; a chance for pupils to explore the things that interest them. 

 

Huge congratulations to our newly appointed Head Boy, Head Girl, and their Deputies.  A record number of 

applications meant candidates were put through a rigorous and intense process.  You can find out more 

about the successful pupils here: https://www.hallgreen.bham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Head-

Boy-Girl-Poster.pdf 

 

As part of our series of open events this half term, please be aware that school will be closed to pupils at 

1.05 pm on Thursday 7 October.  More details of the open events, including a welcome video, can be 

found on our website: https://www.hallgreen.bham.sch.uk/open-evening-2021/ 

 

Year 6 prospective parents/carers and pupils may request a prospectus by contacting the school office 

alongside the option of booking a visit to school. 

 

Thank you again to parents/carers who have responded to my request to not use Southam Road for drop offs 

and pick-ups.  It is making a difference with less congestion and a safer environment for pupils. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Slater 

Headteacher 
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